GCPS Progress Report February, 2018 By Diane Sterne

- The Hare Diaries are completed as are the compilations of information I made from them. All of this has been given to Ole Juul to put on the GCPS website. It will be an exciting addition to our webpage.
- The GCPS was sent an email regarding the BC Canada 150 plaque that will be sent acknowledging the funding for our project. I sent a response asking the plaque to come to my house (Diane Sterne).
- Todd Lester took another bag of cans for recycle. Thank you Todd!!
- Candice Gartner (RDOS) completed the first draft of our interpretive signs. They look great. There are a couple of minor corrections to be made but otherwise things are looking good! There is still no word on what we need for insurance, therefore, Bob Sterne can't send out for quotes.
- I completed and sent the application form to have the BC Canada 150 logos approved for the signs that Candice Gartner has laid out. Approval was received on February 2, 2018! Yay! Another step completed!
- Membership cards were mailed out to Roy Roberts, Rob White, Jon Bartlett and Rika Ruebsaat. Thank you so much for renewing your membership with the GCPS!
- Our condolences to Lori and Bert Rice and their family on the passing of Lori's father. We are very sorry for your loss.
- A special thank you to Howard Peet for his generous donation to the GCPS.
 Thank you, Howard, for thinking of our group and helping us out. We greatly appreciate it!
- IMPORTANT REMINDER: MARCH 15 will be our AGM. Time: 1:00 p.m. Place: Princeton and Area Museum & Archives. Please attend if you can so that we can elect our Executive. If you would like to be on the Executive, please submit your name to me in an email before the meeting. As per our By-Laws, we can have a Chair, Vice-Chair, Secretary, Treasurer and up to 6 Directors. A quorum for the meeting is: "The quorum for the transaction of business at a General Meeting is three (3) voting members or 10% of the voting members, whichever is greater."